
Dear [Recipient's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to express my gratitude for the opportunity to 

apply for the [specific position or program] at [Company/Organization Name]. While I was 

disappointed to learn that my application was not successful, I am eager to improve my future 

applications. 

To that end, I would greatly appreciate any feedback you could provide regarding my 

application. Understanding the areas where I can enhance my skills or presentation would be 

invaluable as I continue my career journey. 

Thank you very much for your time and consideration. I look forward to your insights. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Email] 

[Your Phone Number] 


